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February 18, 2013 
 
Dear Business Colleagues, 
 
 
The USAID/Jordan Institutional Support and Strengthening Program (ISSP) is pleased to 
invite you to the “Water Valuation Results Workshop” on Monday, February 25, 
2013 at Le Meridien Hotel from 10:00 a.m. to 13:15 p.m.   
 
The purpose of the “Water Valuation Results Workshop” is to present the findings and 
results of the Water Valuation Study.  This is one of the most comprehensive studies to 
date in Jordan to examine the value of water use in different economic sectors. As an 
example, the agricultural sector analysis determined water’s value in different uses, for 
producing different crops, production in different locations and for different markets. 
 
I am pleased to invite you or your representative to participate in this workshop which will 
be led by Dr. Emad Karablieh and Ra’ed Daoud, the Water Valuation component Co-Team 
Leaders and chaired by Barbara Rossmiller, ISSP Chief of Party. An initial agenda for the 
workshop is attached for your convenience. 
I look forward to receiving your confirmation of attendance and to welcoming you to this 
important workshop.  
 
Kindly RSVP to Ms. Razan Kamal no later than COB on Thursday, February 21 either by e-
mail at issp@ISSPJORDAN.ORG or by telephone at 06-5671184. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barbara Rossmiller 
Chief of Party 
USAID/Jordan Institutional Support and Strengthening Program (ISSP) 
Shmeissani, 38 Salem Al-Hindawi Street, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 930583 
Amman 11193, JORDAN 
Ph) +962 (0)6 5671184; M) +962 77 5700298; F) +962 6 5671158 
www.isspjordan.org 
ISSP is implemented by International Resources Group (IRG) 
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